Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

03/01/21

Atr recorded:

VO MAC

Present were:

Marc Bernier

Deb Marquis
Michelle Keleher

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance
Administrative:
» Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

The Road Commissioner came in and gave the Selectmen a list of some of the roads for the current budget year
that he is suggesting need repair, he also talked about the parking lot of the Fire Department.

Brian Roy from Bowdoin came in, wanted to talk with the Selectmen about an “American with Disabilities Act
Preservation Resolution”, he received his copy of the Resolution from the Municipality of Paris, Maine. He told
the Selectmen that all the Selectmen for the Town of Paris had signed this Resolution and he wanted to know
how the Selectmen in Bowdoin felt about it and would they sign the Resolution. At this point, none of the
Selectmen wanted to sign the Resolution, they needed more time to read it and discuss.

The Selectmen continue to work on the Budget and Warrants and will continue to until it is complete.
Other Business:

Adjournment at 7:30pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote, it was unanimous and
meeting adjourned.



